Office of the
AUDITOR GENERAL OF PAKISTAN

Constitution Avenue
ISLAMABAD

No.AAO (IT)/003/2023/Misc Dated 17.08.2023

Circular

Subject:  OFFICIAL EMAIL ACCOUNTS ON AGP DOMAIN

Due to some security reasons all Official Email Accounts on the AGP Domain are
closed by IT Wing of this Office with the prior approval of the worthy Auditor General of
Pakistan.

2. In view of above, all offices may forward a request to DG (IT) at
webmaster@agp.gov.pk for password reset and further use of email accounts.

3. This issues with the approval of Director General (IT).
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SyedWbdusgalam Asif
Deputy Director



